
 
Decision No. 57/ON/361/2015 

 
  IN THE MATTER of the Sale and Supply of Alcohol Act 

2012 
  AND 
 
  IN THE MATTER of an application by John Carr 

pursuant to s.127 of the Act for 
renewal of an On-Licence in respect 
of premises situated at Tipapa, 40 
Motunau Beach Road, Greta Valley 
known as "Tipapa Events" 

BEFORE THE Hurunui District Licensing Committee 
 
Chairperson: Councillor M Black  

DECISION (ON THE PAPERS) 
 
This is an application by John Carr for renewal of an On-Licence in respect of premises 
situated at Tipapa, 40 Motunau Beach Road, Greta Valley, known as "Tipapa Events". 
 
No changes to the conditions of the licence have been sought by the applicant.  
 
The property is currently for sale and John advised there has been interest with the potential 
for a sale by late summer 2019.  The Inspector advised John of the procedures for Purchasers 
to seek a temporary authority to continue trading. 
 
Mark Archbold is employed as the duty manager at Tipapa.  He is the duty manager at 
events run directly by Tipapa Events.  Other events are typically operated at the site by 
professional catering companies that hold catering endorsed licences and employ their own 
duty managers. The catering companies used are Kiwi Cuisine, Moveable Feasts, Continental, 
Verve, White Tie Catering amongst others. 
 
The plan attached to the application was of a scale and nature that it did not adequately 
reflect the licensed areas.  The licensed areas were discussed with John during the site visit 
on 21 December 2018.  These were clearly marked on larger scale plans that are now held 
on file. 
 
The application was duly advertised and no objection or notice of desire to be heard has 
been received. 
 
In their reports, the Police, Medical Officer of Health, and District Licensing Inspector have 
raised no matters in opposition to this application. FENZ did initially oppose the application 
until an evacuation scheme was in place. They approved the scheme on 13 December 2018.  
  
We are satisfied as to the matters to which we must have regard as set out in s.131 of the 
Act.  We renew the licence on the existing terms and conditions until 13 November 2021 
that being the anniversary date of the licence and three years from the most recent date of 
expiry. 
 
Due to a practice direction from the Alcohol Regulatory and Licensing Authority we authorise 
the issue of a replacement licence with a new number and notice of renewal. 
 
DATED at Amberley this 7 January 2019 
 
 
______________________ 
Secretary 
Hurunui District Licensing Committee 


